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Falls City Council approves audit report
(KLZA)-- Following a presentation by Julie Bauman, CPA, Tuesday evening the
Falls City Council approved the Fiscal Year 2021-22 Annual Audit.

Bauman said her firm found no issues to report during the audit.
Bauman said the City has total business assets of more than $48.4 million with

total equity increasing in the past year by more than $1.1 million. The equity
increase was attributed to the city paying down its amount of debt.
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